
 
  

Family Resources Partners Program  
  
The District 181 Foundation invites leading family resource businesses in our community to partner with us in 
support of the public elementary and middle schools in Hinsdale and Clarendon Hills:  Clarendon Hills Middle 
School, Hinsdale Middle School, Elm School, Madison School, Monroe School, Oak School, Prospect School, 
The Lane School and Walker School.  
   

Family Resources Partnership Donation:  $500  
Partnership Duration:  2023-2024 School Year  

  
 Benefits  
  

• Your name, picture, logo and contact information, with links to your website will be on the Family 
Resources Partner page of the District 181 Foundation website.   
  

• You will be included in an email from the District 181 Foundation to District 181 families announcing 
our Family Resource Partners for the year.  
  

• Your half-page advertisement will be included in any printed and online event program books.  
(3-4 events per year)  
  

• You are invited to promote your programs and services at the District 181 Summer Camp Expo held in 
the spring with a free exhibitor table as well as a full-page advertisement in the Summer Camp Expo 
guidebook.  
  

• You will be invited to all special Foundation-hosted events, such as luncheons with speakers.  
  

• You will be featured in Family Resources Partner posts on the Foundation’s Facebook and Instagram 
accounts periodically throughout the year.  
  

• You will receive a special District 181 Foundation Family Resources Partner graphic to post, as you 
wish, on your website or social media.  

  
  

Investing in our Schools is Smart Business!  
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